

SCOTT WALKER

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR STATE OF WISCONSIN

P.O. Box 7863 Madison, WI 53707

17-0288

February 17, 2017

Ms. Jennifer Hudon 900 Quay Street Manitowac, WI 54220-4543

Dear Ms. Hudon,

Thank you for contacting my office with your resolution. I appreciate the chance to hear from communities all across Wisconsin.

As a former county executive, I appreciate all of the day to day work that is done to keep government functioning at the local level. Furthermore, I am committed to staying up-to-date on the many issues facing Wisconsin.

Thank you again for sharing your resolution with me. I will keep your thoughts and ideas in mind. Please stay in touch as we work together to move Wisconsin forward.

Sincerely,

Scott Walker Governor